
Dear Elementary, Middle, Secondary, and Postsecondary Level Art Teachers, 

 

Your participation in a survey about beliefs and instructional practices in teaching art to students with physical, visual, severe, and 

multiple disabilities is desired.  For participation, you can enter your name in a drawing for a $25 gift certificate to Dick Blick Art 

Materials.  For survey respondents who live within driving distance of Knoxville, TN, there may be future opportunities to participate in 

free training events.  More information about survey participation is contained on the first page of survey.  You can choose to complete 
an online version or a print version.  All surveys must be completed (and mailed if applicable) by April 30, 2011.  The survey will take 

approximately 20 minutes to complete. Your participation is voluntary and much appreciated. Please choose the link below to go to the 

survey you wish to complete:  

 

For all grade levels (including postsecondary) if you prefer to complete the online survey, go to the link below: 

http://survey.utk.edu/mrIWeb/mrIWeb.dll?I.Project=ART_DISABILITIES  

 

If you would prefer to provide information via U.S. Mail, you can print a copy of this survey and mail it to the address contained in the 

survey.  

 

If you are an art teacher, the print version is located at:  

http://web.utk.edu/%7Embc/ArtSurveyK.12.Teachers.doc 
 

If you work in a postsecondary setting preparing art educators, your print version is located at: 

http://web.utk.edu/%7Embc/ArtSurveyHigherEd.doc 

 

Thank you in advance for participating in the survey.  The information obtained will help in the preparation of future art educators.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mari Beth Coleman, Ph.D. 

Assistant Professor, Special Education 

A416 Bailey Education Complex 

Knoxville, TN 37996-3442 
(865) 974-4456 

mbc@utk.edu  

 

Elizabeth Stephanie Cramer, Ed.D. 

Assistant Professor, Art Education  

A108 Bailey Education Complex 

Knoxville, TN 37996-3442 

(865) 974-4255 

escramer@utk.edu   

 

Sherry Mee Bell, Ph.D. 

Associate Professor of Special Education and Interim Department Head 
Department of Theory and Practice in Teacher Education 

A204 Bailey Education Complex 

The University of Tennessee, Knoxville 

sbell1@utk.edu 

 

If hyperlinks do not work, please copy and paste the url into your web browser.  

 

 

Do Not Click Reply - This e-mail has been generated from an online form. 


